
 
 

 
 

03 October 2025 
 
 
Dear Families 
 
I am writing to inform you of the extra-curricular sessions that will be running this term here at 
Sackville, and update you on some changes to the way extra-curricular activities will be run this 
academic year.  
 
Extra-curricular is a huge part of our school, and our school values shine through our already well 
established provision. These sessions form a small part of a wider picture; with our school show, 
music recitals, sport fixtures and curriculum enhancement days, your child has got the opportunity 
to delve into a world beyond classroom learning and form friendships with their peers across our 
school community.  
 
Toward the end of each term, I will contact you through our Families Bulletin to inform you of the 
updates to our extra-curricular provision. You are now able to access our ‘live’ document that shows 
our sessions whenever you want.  
 
This year, we are trialling a new system whereby each session your child attends they will be given 
an Extra-Curricular Attendance slip which when given to their form tutor will give them two 
achievement points. This will not only feed into their graduation, but also boost their contribution to 
the Community point’s competition, which is a hotly contested challenge each year to see who wins 
the Community Cup. 
 
The link for this half terms extra-curricular sessions can be found here: 
Extra-Curricular Opportunities Autumn Term 
 
We cannot wait to see the clubs up and running, and seeing the achievement points flying in.  All 
clubs will be starting Monday 06 October 2025. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
Mr Ashley Vallally-Godfrey 
Associate Assistant Headteacher 
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